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Call: 
506.857.5488 
 
Click: 
FriendsFoundation.ca  
 
Come in: 
135 MacBeath Avenue 
Moncton E1C 6Z8 
 
Contact us by Email: 
Friends@HorizonNB.ca  
 
Interested in organizing a 
Special Event for the Friends? 
Call Katherine 870.2447. 
 
A legacy gift can make an 
impact at The Moncton 
Hospital. Call Jacqueline at 
870.2698. 
 
Do you need some In 
Memoriam cards sent to you? 
Call 857.5488. 
 
For information on the 
Grateful Patient Program, 
please contact the Foundation 
Office or visit us on the web. 
There are also brochures 
available in various areas of 
the hospital. 
 
 

      
 

WHO IS YOUR 
MONCTON 
HOSPITAL HERO? 
Did you meet your Moncton 
Hospital Hero recently?  

 
It may have 
been a life-
saving 
procedure by 
a surgeon, or 
the 
exceptional 
care from a 
nurse who 
helped 
welcome a 

new life into this world, or a 
technician who took the time to 
explain a procedure. Maybe it was 
another dedicated professional, a 
volunteer, a porter, or food 
services staff who went that extra 
mile to make sure you or a loved 
one felt cared for. 
 
Our Grateful Patient Program 
offers a way for patients, family 
and friends to say thank you to 
the unsung heroes at The 
Moncton Hospital (TMH). Share 
your story and show gratitude by 
donating to support a specific 
department or to provide to the 
greatest need at TMH.  
 
We will personally notify your  
Moncton Hospital Hero by letting 
him or her know that a donation 
has been made in their honour. 
We will recognize them for their 

extraordinary level of patient care 
by presenting them with a 
certificate, special pin and profile 
their picture on our digital display 
at the Foundation Lobby Office.  
 
Melissa is one of our Hospital 
Heroes: 
Melissa Fenwick, Licensed 
Practical Nurse (LPN) on 
Geriatrics, was honoured by a 
grateful family for her kind and 
professional care. 
 
“Melissa became like one of the 
family when we saw how dad took 
to her. He would always light up 
when she came in the room, 
whether she was working or just 
visiting on her day off. Thanks so 
much for your support! We’re lucky 
to have a new friend.” 

 
If you would like to honour a 

healthcare hero at The Moncton 
Hospital,please visit 

FriendsFoundation/ca/Heroes 
or call Marianne at 860-2374. 
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